Malvern - recommended kit list

Luggage – please restrict this to one case, plus one piece of hand luggage (both to be labelled).

Bedding – Sleeping bag or quilt cover and pillow case (to be put in named bin bag, with a spare named bag provided for the journey home).

Spending money – If you wish, your child may bring money to buy souvenirs as there is a small gift shop, which they can use on the final day. There are no vending machines. Please provide your child with a maximum of £10 (no notes or £2 coins) and ensure it is in a named wallet/purse. (Please do not use envelopes as they fall apart and the money falls out!) All money should be handed in on the morning of departure and your teachers will look after it during the trip.

Packed lunch for Monday or Wednesday (This depends if you are going on Monday or Wednesday)
2 x sturdy drink bottles  
Torch – optional.
Towel for showering
Wash kit & toiletries (toothbrush, toothpaste, flannel, soap, shampoo, deodorant (roll-on only).
Suncream & sunhat
Sunglasses (optional)
Travel sickness pills (tablet for return trip to be labelled and handed in with medicines). 
Medication – if necessary. This will need to be labelled and handed in to Mr Laight or Miss Cox (with a completed medical form – available from the school office) when you drop your child off at school on the Monday or Wednesday morning.
Carrier bags – for dirty / wet clothes.
Book / notepad and pen / pack of cards, etc. for evening entertainment, if you wish.

Clothes – Please note we are doing 9 outdoor activities so layering and spare clothes are a must!
Pyjamas
Slippers / clean trainers for inside
[bookmark: _GoBack]Swimming costume / trunks
Swimming towel
Adequate underwear to allow for changing if you get wet during activity
Waterproof coat
T-shirts (including long-sleeved T-shirt)
Shorts
Jumpers
Pairs of trousers / jogging bottoms (jeans not recommended)
At least 2 pairs of trainers / walking shoes 
Hat / gloves – dependent on forecasted weather

DO NOT bring any electrical items, including mobile phones, tablets, hand-held consoles and music players. We will be in daily contact with the school so that you can hear how we are getting on. You will also be able to follow us (Internet connection permitting) on the school Facebook account!
GOODIES – children may bring a small selection of sweets for the week. Please make sure they are securely wrapped as we are in the countryside and sweets attract wildlife! Please also consider that it may also be very warm and there are no fridges available to store chocolate.

Year 6! Don’t let your parents do all the packing for you! Make sure you help so that you know where everything is in your bag. Try to use ‘space saving’ tricks like stuffing socks into trainers. Please make sure that you can carry your bag!
